
Resolution on outstanding dues 

Noting the difficulties imposed by the change of location of the IUPAP administrative 
office and also  by the pandemic, the IUPAP administrative office will approach members 
one by one to examine their situation with regard to the payment of their dues. The 
General Assembly resolves, if necessary, to give an extension of time to the end of 2022 
to members to make arrangements for the payment of their 2022, 2021 and 2020 dues. 


